
 

AUGUST 28, 2020 
BOLTON’S TECHNOLOGY 
DISTRIBUTION 

Time: 10am – 2pm 
School begins for Bolton scholars beginning Tuesday, September 8th and it’s 

time to prepare for success! We aim to ensure that every Bolton scholar has the 

technology, resources, and supports needed to be successful during this remote 

learning period. Therefore, Bolton will be holding its 3rd Technology Distribution 

this Friday, August 28th from 10am – 2pm. If your scholar has not yet received a 

device, or you do not have access to the internet, you may receive these devices 

from the school at the above date and time at 9803 Quebec Avenue, Cleveland, 

OH 44106. If you are unable to attend during that time, call the school at 216-

838-1200 to make arrangements. 

 

WHO QUALIFIES FOR A 

CHROMEBOOK OR HOTSPOT? 

ALL BOLTON SCHOLARS WHO HAVE NOT 

RECEIVED A  

COMPUTER DEVICE OR IPAD; AND / OR 

DO NOT HAVE INTERNET ACCESS 

 

 

HOW TO RECEIVE YOUR DEVICE: 

1. By Vehicle: Drive up to the back of 

the building and remain in your 

car and someone will direct 

you. 

2. Walk-Ins: Go to the front main 

entrance, ring the buzzer and 

someone will assist you. You 

must maintain all of the 

following COVID-19 Health   

Guidelines to enter the 

building. 

 

COVID-19 HEALTH GUIDELINES 

TO FOLLOW WHEN VISITING THE 

BUILDING: 

1. Limit your visit to one family 

representative whenever 

possible. 

2. You must undergo a health 

assessment upon entry to the 

building. 

3. You must wear a mask that 

covers both your mouth and 

nose. (If you do not have one, a 

mask will be provided). 

4. You must maintain proper 

social distancing of 6ft or more 

with individuals you do not live 

with. 

  

 

 

BOLTON ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL 

9803 Quebec Avenue 
216-838-1200 

Bolton’s Website 
 

Open Monday – Friday 
8am – 12pm and 1pm – 4pm 

  

https://www.clevelandmetroschools.org/bolton

